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Dear Year 4 Parents,
Happy New Year!
Hope you had a very relaxed Christmas break

Back to it!
Homework 
Children will be required to complete 2 tasks per half term from a list of activities and handed in when completed. Please bring it in on a Friday for the children to present to the class.

Please continue with Times-Table Rock Stars, practise reading at home. 
Spellings will also be given out to practise and will now be tested on a Friday.
Reading 

Please encourage your child to read for 15 minutes every day as it has a huge impact on academic success. Children who read regularly will be rewarded with stickers and certificates
Our Class reading book this half term is Snow White in New York. The children love having their own copy to read along to. All of our literacy will be generated from this adventure.

PE
Please wear PE kit to school on a Tuesday and Thursday. We will be doing gymnastics and dance this term.
Forest School

Y4 will continue Forest School on Wednesday afternoon. Please bring wellies.
Topic overview
This term our topic is New York.  A topic overview is enclosed, which is an outline of what we hope to cover this term.   If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to come and talk to one of us and we can arrange a suitable time to discuss any issues or concerns you may have.
Website

For more information please look on the Year 4 page of the school website
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Newdeck and Mrs Seeley 
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